
Agata Wójcik 13 lat 

Hi Karolina, 

 I’m sorry I haven’t written for so long. I’ve got so much to tell you! 

 

 I decided to join a group of young ecologists. I have always loved getting 

involved in environmental issues. Recently we have been working on the decalogue of 

a young ecologist. Each of us had a different concept. We couldn't agree with all the 

points. In line with this, we put the need to segregate waste first. Unfortunately, many 

people still do not attach importance to this. Do you remember? You often reminded 

me of this yourself. You know how much I love animals. That’s why, secondly, we 

emphasized that animals should not be harmed.  

 

 Due to the current political situation, we found it necessary to save water and 

energy. This was our fourth point. We decided that everyone should keep their places 

tidy. Do you remember how much garbage there was around our mountain hikes? The 

world could be so beautiful and well-kept if everyone cleaned up after themselves. 

 

 In our little ecologist's code, we also touched on the issue of caring for the 

greenery around us. We came up with idea to take the first important step in caring 

for our environment. Together, we planted a tree to commemorate our meeting. We 

will witness how beautifully it grows and purifies our air. I thought that after you return 

to Poland, we would plant our friendship tree together. What do you think?  

 

 I hope to hear from you soon! 
 

All the best, 

Agata 


